April 5, 2019

Dear Second Grade Families,

We had a very productive week. We worked on our animal books in writer's workshop. We are working in Unit 5 of our Investigations math book. We are working on understanding place value for two and 3 digit numbers. We are working on two step story problems.

We have a field trip on May 2 to the Rafael Theatre. We will see the movie, Backyard Wilderness. It is about habitats. It is a 3-D movie. We need chaperones. We do not need chaperones to drive because we have a bus taking us there. Yay! The bus will leave at 9 am and we will be back at school by 11:45.

Miss Browning's class visited the science lab STEAM lab today! They had a tour, experimented with circuit cubes and made popsicle stick flashlights! They had to listen to directions and be patient with many small supplies!

Miss Jackson's class had a wonderful field trip on the Blue Runner charter boat taking a bay tour. We looked at landforms in the Bay Area and we saw lots of wildlife such as bay porpoises, harbor seals, sea lions, seagulls, and cormorants. It was such a great day!

Next week is Spring Break so there will be no school. Have a terrific break!

Miss Jackson, Miss Browning, Miss Melissa











